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Charlie Huggins

Senator

February 15, 2010
To:

Senator Bert Stedman, Co-Chair



Senate Finance Committee
From:

Senator Charlie Huggins

Subject:
Request to Waive SB 210 from Finance Committee



I respectfully request that SB 210, "An Act establishing child custody, modification, and visitation standards for a military parent; and amending Rule 99, Alaska Rules of Civil Procedure," be waived from the Senate Finance Committee. This bill has a 0 fiscal note, and it is significantly beneficial to Alaska’s military service-members, and their children.

Please contact Josh Tempel, staff person for the Joint Alaska State Legislative Veterans’ Caucus, with any questions on the details of this bill. Josh’s phone number is 465-4066.
Please find attached pertinent information for the committee.

Thank you.

Attachments

State Capitol, Room 417


Juneau AK  99801-1182


907-465-3878


Fax: 907-465-3265


800-862-3878


www.akrepublicans.org/huggins/








Senate District H


600 E. Railroad Avenue


Wasilla AK  99654


907-376-4866


907-373-4724 – Fax


Senator_Charlie_Huggins@legis.state.ak.us








